
G. ERIC REID

London, Ontario 
October 28, 1937

Dr. W. H. Brittain 
Acting Principal 
McGill University 
Montreal, Quebec

Dear Dr. Brittain:

The annual dinner of the McGill Society 
of Ontario is to be held on November 6th at 
the Royal York Hotel in Toronto.

The members of the Society would be very 
pleased indeed, if you could be present with 
us on that occasion.

It is our custom to entertain the football 
team and have a few speakers and our election 
of officers for the coming year, and as this 
is the only meeting we hold regularly I am sure 
the members would be delighted to have the 
pleasure of meeting you if you could attend.

Yours sincerely

GER/AW


